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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

May 23, 1960

Tri-State Insurance Company
P. O. Box 1469
Tulsa, Oklahoma

Attention: Mr. R. L. Chance

Re: Williams and Gore Well No.
1-A, located in NE/4 NW /4
of Section 27, Township 7 North,
Range 4 West, NMPM, Valencia
County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of May 17, 1960, requesting
a plugging program for the subject well and for names and addresses of -
contractors in this area with whom I have had experience.

It is difficult to outline an exact plugging program for the
subject well as from the recent inspection of a well it was impossible
to determine anything other than the well is flowing salt water, If the
well is in the condition as indicated by the latest reports filed by Byron
Gore on July 15, 1958, it wili only be necessary to clean out (if necessary)
to a depth of 450 feet, fill the well with heavy mud of the type used in. ,
plugging, spot a 25 sack cement plug at 250 feet and a 10 sack plug at the
surface. A marker of 4-inch diameter should be set in the top plug and
shall extend 4 feet above ground level.

In a letter directed to you dated April 7, 1960, pertaining to
the plugging of the Hawaiian-New Mexkco Oil Ventures Well No. 1,
Mr. O. E. Payne listed the names and addresses of a few drilling



